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For immediate release 

TAIYO YUDEN Announces Notice Concerning the Damage from 
Typhoon #22 (Typhoon Rai) 

TOKYO, December 22, 2021 － We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all who were 
negatively impacted or fell victim to Typhoon #22. 

Regarding our subsidiary TAIYO YUDEN (PHILIPPINES), INC. (Lapulapu City, Cebu), the damage 
of its building and equipment was minor. Currently operations have been suspended while we are 
undertaking work to restore the plant and checking the status of infrastructure such as 
electricity, logistics etc. We will make another announcement once we can determine an estimated 
time when production will restart. 


